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Hi Matt,
 
Hope all is well
 
As per discussion, can you please review and make the following changes in the Explanatory Report as outlined below:
 

·       The explanatory report has the wrong Proposed DIL rate specified for Charge Area 3.  The Explanatory Report says
$369,583, it should be $369,529

·       Projects C04, CI07, CI10, CI13 and CI16 in Tables 3, 4, 5 and 6 in the Toolern DCP should identify these as ‘community’
infrastructure projects not ‘development’ infrastructure projects

 

 
Thanks
 
Regards
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